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About this property
 

House for sale in Xaisettha district, Vientiane
capital
The house has a one floor which is made of brick. It
consists of three bedrooms, two bathrooms with
toilet, storage, kitchen and living area where the
good time with family and friends is guaranteed. It
also provides refrigerator, finishing, electricity,
electric hot water and water system. Some of the
other available facilities that you will certainly
consider important include: balcony. From the inside
you will be able to enjoy wonderful village views. At
the same time you can enjoy the relaxing with small
courtyard. Here you will find a good environment.
This house offers both privacy and comfort for which
you dream. It is close to all attractions such as the
hotel, restaurant, a bank, school and all amenities of
the big city! The property has a living area of 120
sq.m. Which is situated in one of the developed
village of Xaisettha district, Vientiane capital.
Property reservation
If you are interesting in this land and decide to
purchase it,we will start the preparation of the
necessary documents for completion of the deal.
Please contact the responsible estate agent for more
information about the purchase procedure and the
payment methods.
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